
 
 
 
 
 
 

CASA DIVIN MAESTRO, ARICCIA, ROMA 
Contatti: taka1960@hotmail.com; vicgen@stpauls.it; seggen@stpauls.it 

 
22 February 2008 

 
Dear  Brothers, 

Information -1 
 

We are pleased to get back to you with some more details regarding the forthcoming Seminar 
on  Pauline Charism scheduled from  18th to June to  3rd of July  2008 at the Casa Divin 
Maestro, Ariccia. In  these past weeks we have been working  hard  to  finalise the Seminar  
programme both its contents and organisation.  We can never think of making the event 
fruitful  without the cooperation and active involvement of each one of you.  Here below we 
give you a broad outline of the Seminar programme and a detailed will  reach you by the 
middle of April 2008. 
 
16   June   Arrival 
 
17   June  
 
07.00   Holy mass at  the tomb of Blessed James Alberione 
08.00   Guided  visit to  Sotto Cripta, Cripta, Santuario, Museo di Alberione, General House. 
15.00   Transfer to Casa Divin Maestro, Ariccia 
17.30    Presentation of Casa Divin Maestro,  Ariccia 
19.00   Vespers followed by dinner  
 
18   June  
 
07.00    Holy Mass 
09.00    Opening of the Seminar (Don Silvio Sassi, Superior General) 
 
18-21    June    Seminar Part 1, Speaker:   Prof. Michele Sorice 
  
09.45   Conferences,  personal study and  reflection, group work, general assembly 
  
22   June  
 

   Guided tour to Assisi and Orvieto 
 
23-25    June    Seminar  Part 11, Speaker:  Prof. Don  Josè Maria La Porte 
 
09.00   Coneferences, personal  study and reflection, group work and general assembly 
 
26-02    July    Seminar Part 111, Speaker:  Don Silvio Sassi 
 
09.00   Conferences, personal   study and reflection, group work and general Assembly 
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27        June   
 
07.00   Holy Mass at the tomb of St Peter, giuded visits to the Basilica of St Peter, Basilica of  

St Paul outside the wall and  Tre Fontane 
  

1    July 
  
09.30   Feast of St Paul, Jubilees of the Pauline Family, PaulineYear at the Basilica of St  Paul 

 
3    July 

  
09.00   Conclusion of the Seminar 
11.00   Holy Mass 
12.30   Lunch and departure 
             
04-07   July  
 

 Guided pilgrimage to Pauline centres, Alba.* 
 
Kindly note: 
 
Those of you who require letters, documents etc for your visa  and other travel document to 
enter Italy, kindly contact  Don Filippo Rappa,  our Procurator General, on his email address. 
progen@stpauls.it 
 
*All those who wish to join the pilgrimage to Alba after the conclusion of the Seminar, kindly 
confirm their  participation  on or before the 15 of March 2008. 
 
If you require any other information or assistance regarding your participation in the Seminar,  
please do contact  any one of  us at the address below. 
 
Wish you a fruitful and joyful lenten journey, 
 
Fraternaly yours, 
 
Br Takahito Tokuda,SSP  
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
  

 
 

 


